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5th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 9 & 10 Parent, Student and Teacher Evening – Tuesday 24th March 

We will be holding a progress evening for the parents and students of Year 9 and 10 on the above evening 

from 1600 - 1800.  

Your child’s subject teachers and form tutors will be there to discuss the progress of your child.  

We believe that the key to success is the encouragement and support of parents and would encourage all 

parents/carers to attend. However, if you cannot attend, please telephone the school for an alternative 

appointment to discuss your child’s progress with his/her form tutor.  

We do not allocate specific appointment times so parents can attend at any time during the evening. The 

last appointment will be 5.50pm, so please allow plenty of time to see all the staff. 

For Y9 students there will an opportunity to discuss GCSE courses with subject teachers and for parents to 

ask any questions which may help inform decisions on option choices. All Y9 students will be given option 

information on the evening and school leadership staff will deliver ‘Understanding Options’ presentations 

at 1630 and 1730 which parents of Y9 students are encouraged to attend. Y9 students will also receive 

input and guidance on options in lessons at school. 

 

Hope to see you there, 

 

Mr Gee 

Deputy Head 

 

 

 


